

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH -

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopseprimary.co.uk

Our ref: Year 6 Leavers Assembly and Silent Disco

16th May 2025

Dear Parent/Carers,

As we approach the end of an exciting and successful year, we are delighted to invite you to our **Year 6 Leavers' Assembly**, which will take place on **Wednesday 16th July at 2:00pm** in the school half.

This special event will be a chance for us to celebrate the achievements, memories, and incredible journey of our Year 6 children during their time at Sharps Copse Primary. We would love for you to join us for this occasion.

After the assembly, Year 6 children will be able to go home to get ready for their **Leavers' Party**, which will be a **Silent Disco held in the school hall from 4:30pm to 5:45pm**. It promises to be a fun and memorable way to mark the end of their primary school journey!

We can't wait to celebrate the fantastic hard work and growth our children have shown over the years. Thank you for your continued support - we look forward to seeing you there.

Many Thanks

Year 6 Team









